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27th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Roman Play-in-a-Day: Wednesday 7th June 2023 
 
To further enhance and bring to life our history unit on the Romans, we have got Treehouse 
Theatre visiting the Year 3 children Wednesday 7th June 2023. Throughout the day, every child will 
work in a workshop to prepare for their own ‘Play in a Day’ – The Romans are Coming! 
 
To make the experience more authentic, Treehouse Theatre suggest that the children dress up for 
the day, either as a Roman or an Ancient Briton. A simple, homemade costume is fine. Children may 
come into school in their costumes, but please remember that they will be going out to play in them 
and ensure that it is practical! 
 
To cover the cost of the visit, we would be grateful if you would make a contribution of £4.60, via 
Arbor, no later than Wednesday 10th May. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting day of historical re-enactment! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

The Year 3 Team 
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